Vegetarian for Life
Vegetarian for Life was registed as a charity in August 2007. Our Vision is ‘To improve standards of catering for older vegetarians and vegans throughout the UK’.
 In May 2008 our Catering Guide was distributed, free of charge, to  around 15,000 care homes and in November 2008 to 2,700 home care agencies. It includes nutritional, ethical and catering advice, as well as a menu planner and recipes. We are currently working on a new guide for individual vegetarians or relatives who care for them and we are also developing subsidized caterer training. 

Our website - www.vegetarianforlife.org.uk  includes a downloadable copy of the Guide,  a Recipe Service, useful links and  the VfL UK-List, which now has 221 members of vegetarian and vegan friendly establishments for older people which follow our Code of Good Practice.

As well as working with the Vegetarian and Vegan organisations on the guide VfL has been working with those organisations concerned with the care of older people,  such as Age Concern,  Help the Aged,  the UK HomeCare Association and WRVS and we hope to build on these relationships . We feel that is it very important that any older vegetarian or vegan has their ethical life choices respected in any setting and that they are not subjected to poor nutrition and uninteresting meals. 

Carol Gilligan, manager at Brooklands care home in Lytham St Annes is a member of VfL’s advisory panel and has many more vegetarian meals to her 24 residents as many of them find the diet interesting and easier to digest.  In addition Tina Fox gave a presentation to the North West Hospital Caterers Assocation and hopes to do further work with them, and information on VfL has been provided to all Meals on Wheels customers in Wirral and Sefton via the local WRVS. 

VfL welcomes support, feedback or queries  through Tina Fox (tina@vegetarianforlife.org.uk;  0151 608 1595, VfL, 182 Higher Bebington Rd, Bebington , Wirral CH63 2PT).
